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Broward College cares about you! We recognize that the global pandemic continues to have an 
impact on our students. You were identified as a student with financial need based on the 
FAFSA you filed for financial aid assistance. We are sending you $500 to assist you with your 
college costs and basic needs. We hope this will be of help to you. You will receive the funding 
through your selected option on the Bank Mobile site based on your choice of a refund or 
applied to your student account. If you have not made a selection, it will default to a paper 
check so you will need to make sure your address is current. If you would like to change your 
Bank Mobile option to direct deposit you will receive future disbursements much faster. You can 
go to your myBC to make this selection. This funding is provided to you from the Federal 
Department of Education through the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund via Broward 
College. 
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